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Kippen,Ronda

From: Eden Water Works Company [edenwaterworks@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:23 PM
To: Hatfield, Ben; Kippen,Ronda
Subject: Ben Toone

Dear Commission Members -  

 

This letter is to inform you that Ben Toone has purchased the 3rd water hook up needed for his project at Old 

Town Eden. Each building now has there own water share.  

 

Thanks,  

Thom Summers  

Water Operator  

Eden Water Works Co.  

801-430-2695  


